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Complaints Received by the Panel 
 

 
 
 
 
1. Summary  
 

1.1 Through the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011, the West Yorkshire Police and 
Crime Panel has a duty to record and consider non-criminal complaints made against the Police 
and Crime Commissioner (PCC) for West Yorkshire and his Deputy.   
 
 

1.2 The table below provides an update on the latest recorded complaint that is currently being 
dealt with by the Panel.  No further complaints have been recorded by the Panel.   
 
 
 

Substance of Complaint 
 

Status 

1. The Police and Crime Commissioner involved 
himself in a matter that he should not have done 
despite being advised by the complainant that this 
was not a complaint about the Chief Constable. 
 

2. The Police and Crime Commissioner inaccurately 
interpreted as a complaint your communication, 
referred to him by West Yorkshire Police and 
inaccurately referred to this communication as 
stating “that Chief Constable Collins has lied”. 
 

 Complaint recorded on 19th January 2018 

 As agreed at the last full Panel meeting, a 
Complaints Sub-Panel was arranged to 
consider the complaint and took place on 19th 
February 2018 

 The Complaints Sub-Panel requested 
information and clarification on a number of 
issues from the Commissioner’s office which 
were considered at the meeting on 19th 
February 2018.   

 Informal resolution proposed by the 
Complaints Sub Panel and agreed by the PCC 
was sent to the complainant on 28th February 
2018.  

 

 
 
 
2. Recommendation 
 
2.1 That Panel members note the contents of the report.  

Samantha Wilkinson 
Police and Crime 
Panel Officer 
07920 833358 
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